
 

 

14th October 2020 
 
 
Dear Ex Year 11  
 

Updates from Stopsley on collection of your GCSE Certificates 
 
I think this is the last letter that I will write to you. Please let me start by saying thank you for the 
resilience and character you have shown throughout what was a year 11 like none I can ever 
remember in my 30 years at Stopsley. These are qualities that are not measured in GCSEs or 
exams, but they are traits that will serve you well, now more than ever.   
 
I hope you are all well and have settled into your new destinations.  Please see below information 
that may well be useful to you regarding the collection of your examination certificates. There will 
be no awards evening in November due to covid restrictions. 
 
GCSE Certificates Collection 
Students can come to the school reception during the following dates and times to collect and sign 
for their certificates: 

 
Monday 16th November, Tuesday 17th November, Wednesday 18th November or Thursday 
19th November between 4pm and 6pm 

 
The exams team will be at desks during these times in the entrance to reception.  Ex-students 
please arrive, sign for and collect your certificates. 
  
In the event you are unable to collect your certificates personally, at these times, you can write a 
note / letter of permission for someone to collect on your behalf.  The nominated person must 
bring in identification and a note / letter from you giving them authorisation.   
  
Certificates will also be available for collection during normal school hours from Monday 23rd 
November, again these must be signed for or, if someone else is collecting them, they must have a 
note and ID with them. 
  
Finally we wish you all success and happiness for the future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr J Williets 
Deputy Headteacher 


